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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to execute an 

agreement with Redstone Construction Group, Inc., for the 

North Rodney Parham Road Reconstruction Project, Project 

No. 04-17-ST-202, Bid No.1289. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT The amount for Construction Services is not to exceed 

$6,752,363.78, which is the base bid amount of 

$5,626,969.82, plus 20% contingencies.  Funding for this 

project is from the ⅜-Cent Capital Improvement Sales and 

the Limited Tax General Obligation Capital Improvement 

Bonds as authorized by Resolution 14,803.   

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

This project will reconstruct North Rodney Parham Road, 

from Hinson Road to Pleasant Forest Road, to two (2) travel 

lanes each direction with a center turn-lane, plus bike lanes 

on both sides of the travel lanes.  The project also provides 

new storm sewers, curb, gutter and sidewalks.  Redstone 

Construction Group, Inc., was the lowest, responsive, 

responsible bid meeting specifications of five (5) bids 

received for the project.     

 


